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Annual Face-to-Face Meeting with Local Emergency Responders 
F.B. Culley Generating Station 

April 5, 2018 
 
 
On April 5, 2018, a face-to-face meeting with local emergency responders was held at the 
Southern Indiana Gas & Electric Company (SIGECO) F.B. Culley Generating Station to satisfy 
the requirements under 40 CFR §257.74(a)(3)(E). In attendance at the meeting were 
representatives from SIGECO, AECOM, Warrick County Emergency Management Agency, 
Warrick County Sheriff’s Office, Yankeetown Fire Department, and Summit Environmental. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


